
ATTACHMENT 5

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL

December 1, 2006

To Whom It May Concern: 

I, Renee Zimmermannand Phil Mason, hereby certify that on November 6,2006, in compliance
with State statutes, a notice of the proposed rezoning identified as Rusch Hollow Zoning Atlas
Amendment and Special Use Permit was sent by first-class mail, postage pre-paid, to all owners
of property abutting the property proposed to be rezoned. The list of owners and addresseswas
submitted by the applicant, and was prepared from Orange County tax records.

Certified:

Administrative Clerk for the Planning Department
Renee Zimmermann

the Planning
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